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HALLOW-READS!

SCHOLASTIC
TEACHABLES

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

Our newest reading challenge takes place from October
1st to October 31st! Complete different activities and
challenges to earn prizes! 

Visit cmclibrary.beanstack.org to create an account today!

For more information visit https://kids.cmclibrary.org/ or
contact the children’s department at (609) 463-6350 ext.
300 or children@cmclibrary.org/.

Scholastic Teachables is a resource for teachers and
homeschooling families that includes printable
worksheets from preschool through grade 8.

All you need for free access is your library card number
and PIN. Visit all our databases for kids here:
https://cmclibrary.org/help/research/databases/childrens
resources 

The Children's Department would love to provide
your school community with library information for
back to school night. If you are interested in
having a member of the Children's Department at
your school's back to school night, please fill in
this form: https://forms.gle/2eMStv8WUWr4RtMi6 
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